
 

   
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
 
March 12, 2012 
 
 
Campus Advising Exploratory Group (CAEG): 
 
I acknowledge the receipt of your final report that was discussed and presented to me on March 
02, 2012.  My official receipt of the report should not be interpreted to mean that I agree with 
and/or accept all of the recommendations contained therein.  Rather, my receipt of the report 
acknowledges that the document is now the official report of record that will serve to ground a 
broader campus discussion on student advising.   
 
In the interest of transparency and to make certain that all potential campus stakeholders are 
fully cognizant of the status of the CAEG’s work, we will post the report, the charge to the 
committee, as well as this letter of acceptance, on the Provost’s website.  
 
In closing, thank you all for your valuable contributions to this effort.  This represents a key step 
in our efforts to better serve our students on the CU Boulder campus.  I look forward to working 
with you in the near future! 
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Russell Moore, Provost 
University of Colorado Boulder 
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 500 Regent Drive  
 040 UCB 
 Boulder, Colorado 80309-0040 
 


